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Memorandum THE CHURCH OF

Provo Utah Temple J ESUS CHRIST

OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS

Recommend Desk
Kurt Jensen, Temple Recorder
Entry into the temple after 8PM until closing

[This memo supercedes all other memos regarding after hour closure procedures]

Please be advised that the recommend desk remains open, even after the last
session has started, to facilitate entry for recommend holders who need to enter
the temple for a variety of reasons. This may include: organists who come to
practice the organ, employees from various departments, workers from other
shifts who may need to retrieve something from their locker, etc.

Recommend desk attendants should inform patrons desiring to perform
ordinances that the temple is closed after 8 PM for that purpose. Others needing
entrance should be allowed into the temple after their temple recommends have
been checked in the usual manner. An endowed member with a recommend
should be allowed entry into the temple anytime the recommend desk is open if
they have reason to enter. The doors of the temple should remain open (including
the sliding door) to allow access for those who require entrance.

There will no longer be an authorized night entry list at the recommend desk.
Please just use good common sense in allowing those with recommends access to
the temple.



